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TO
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SUBJECT:

SYMROL:

JAN 29 1953
Given H, Dugger, Director, Safety and Fire DATE: ¥

Protection Division, SFOO : éaég&cj

Seth R, Woodruff, Jr., Field Manager, Las Vegas Field Office ékﬂ/
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Reference is made to your memorandum, subject as above, dated
January 13, 1953,

Supplemental information requested in paragraph 3 of the above
referenced memorandum is as follows:

1. Lump sum, unit price or cost type contractors do
not require pre-employment physical examinations
for their personnel,

2. Rad-Safe type physical examinations are required
only for individuals whose duties require their
entrance into contaminated areas having a radio-
active background in excess of 100 MR/HR.
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